

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION of the South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley CAB

The meeting of the South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley CAB scheduled on Thursday, October 8, 2015 has been cancelled.

The next scheduled Citizen Advisory Board meeting is November 12, 2015. For additional information, please visit www.washoecounty.us/cab

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board

Wednesday, October 14, 2015 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. South Valleys Library 15650A Wedge Parkway Reno, NV

Members of the South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board are invited to attend the District 2 Community Forum.

This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board and not action of the South Truckee Meadows Washoe Valley Citizen Advisory Board will occur.

Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the following locations: Washoe County Administration Building (1001 E. Ninth Street); Washoe County Courthouse (75 Court Street); Washoe County Downtown Library (301 South Center Street); Sparks Justice Court (1675 East Prater Way, Suite 107); and online at State of Nevada https://notice.nv.gov; and Washoe County's CAB website at www.washoecounty.us/cab. This Notice has also been posted at the South Truckee Meadows/Washoe Valley CAB: South Valleys Library (15650A Wedge Parkway).